From: Julie Gibson <gibsonjulie28@yahoo.co.uk>

To: TBI Admin <admin@transitionblackisle.org>

Sent: 21/09/2017 12:16:19

Subject: Admin meeting September - 2nd finance report



Hello all,


* Attached is a finance summary report to date (Sept) including identifying Local Larder costs - preempting questions re that :-) 


* We need to make a definite decision about whether we wish to continue with a book-keeper after December when Carolyn finishes. She has offered the name of someone she knows who she can approach to see if they'd be interested in taking on the role (they may not) - do we want her to make an approach ?  And in the event of them not being able to then we need time to find an alternative. 

Julie 

